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Fundraising
The Endeavor Hall fundraising policy stems from the following principles:

● Fundraisers should be consistent with the mission and values of the School charter;
● Fundraising events should help develop and enrich the School community.
● Fundraisers should reflect a positive image of the School and should provide public

relations in the community consistent with the School mission and spirit.

The Endeavor Hall fundraising policy strives to avoid:
● Partnerships with businesses or organizations that make a profit from fundraisers but
do not share the philosophy and values of the School;
● The promotion of excessive consumerism, marketing, advertising, or selling
commercial products or services;
● Raising funds from or promoting any religious products, events or holidays.

Endeavor Hall will ensure that all fundraising events and activities are legal, all necessary
permits are obtained, and the site, equipment, and activities are safe and accessible for all
participants.

All fundraising activities will be approved by the Endeavor Hall Board prior to the event.


